
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: January 5, 2021  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

I hope each of you have found a renewed sense of hope this first week of 2021. I am certainly hopeful for a 
brighter 2021.  
 
Our testing last week did not identify any new cases of COVID-19 at The Legacy. As the country continues to 
see a post-holiday surge in case numbers, we have made the decision to remain extremely cautious and 
continue to limit visitation to virtual visits and screen porch visits. As a reminder, we are not allowing family 
members to enter the building by using a first floor patio entrance.  
 
We are preparing for our first vaccination clinic this Friday, January 8. Our clinic is in partnership with CVS, 
who was chosen by the federal government as a part of Operation Warp Speed. We are collecting consent 
forms from residents and team members. If your loved one cannot make their own medical decisions, our 
team will contact the medical Power of Attorney to complete a consent or declination form.  
 
On our Path Forward page, you will find a new resource with vaccine resources. Please read these documents 
thoroughly to make an informed decision: www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/vaccine.  
 
I know one of the questions many will have as we roll out the vaccine is “when can we return to normal?” As 
an assisted living community, we are regulated by the state and federal governments. We will continue to 
follow all the guidelines they put forth and ease restrictions as our regulators announce them.  
 
If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.  
 
For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits   
 
As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.  
 
As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.  
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